
MOST IMMEDIATE 
File No.23011/106/2014-CPD 

Government of India 
Ministry of Coal 

«» 

New Delhi, the 1st  April, 2015 
To 

1.The Chairman, 
Coal India Limited 
10, NS Road, Kolkata 

2. The Chairman-cum-Managing Director, 
Singareni Collieries Company Limited, 
18, Red Hills, Khairatabad PO, 
Hyderabad, AP. 

Subject: 	Modalities of e-Auction of coal beyond March, 2015 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to Ministry of Coal's communications of even no. dated 27.11.2014 
and 14.01.2015 (copies enclosed) regarding Modalities of e-Auction of coal till March, 2015. 
The proposal for Modalities of E-Auction of coal beyond 31.03.2015 has been considered in 
the Ministry. With the approval of the Competent Authority, it has been decided to revert to 
the old system in vogue before the letter of 27.11.2014. 

Yours faithfully, 

C --14-51/  
111117A' 

(Pilli Ravi Kumar) 
Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 

Tele: 23384285 

Copy to:- 

(I) 
	

Director(Marketing),CIL,15, Park Street, Kolkata. 
(ii) CMDs of all subsidiaries of CIL. 
(iii) Ministry of Power (Sh.S.Majumdar, US), Shram Shakti Bhawan, New Delhi. 

—1Ni zy6  
(Pilli Ravi Kumar) 

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 
Copy also to: 

NIC, Ministry of Coal with a request to place it on the Website of this Ministry for 
information of all concerned 
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